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	PGY-1 Spanish Speaking Candidates

	 



QUESTION: 

Our program has an opening for this next year for a PGY-1 starting in July 2005. We are looking for a good, American graduate candidate; Spanish-speaking is a must. If anyone knows a good candidate our contact e-mail is:

facmedfam@prtc.net   Dr.Paquita Moya is the Program Director and I am the director of the Admissions Committee.

 

Hector J. Rodriguez, MD

Assistant Professor

University of Puerto Rico

Family Medicine Residency Program

hjrs63@prtc.net
 
REPLY:
Since starting Medicos para la Familia in 1999 we have been successful in identifying and training bilingual family physicians who have an interest in FAMILY MEDICINE-er-ob. Several years ago I spoke at the Puerto Rican AAFP chapter at the invitation of Dr Leslie Hoy Santiago and her husband. At that time I visited one of the residency training sites with the hope of establishing some type of intercambio. I had previously worked with Dr. Toro. in trying to establish some ongoing exchange. Pero siempre hay un problema con la continuidad de la comunicacion. Si podriamos establecer un intercambio de interes, ya tendramos unas opportunidades de ayudarnos.

In addition to our fellowship training programs, we have a residency prep program for grads of Caribbean and/or Latino medical schools. They are the types of candidates that you seek. It is too late for this year, but maybe in the future. Our goal is to place the young physicians into programs with a strong philosophy and effective training. Your comments are appreciated. 

 

Wm MacMillan Rodney MD
Adjunct Professor of Family Medicine
Professor Surgery/Emergency Medicine
Meharry/Vanderbilt School of Medicine

Medicos para la Familia
Memphis and Nashville, Tn.
www.psot.com

